
Ouse Washes bank raising works

Public drop-in event                               


Saturday 23 April 2022


William Marshall Centre

Hurn Road, Welney

Wisbech, PE14 9SD


Between 10am and 2.30pm


Our team will be on hand to explain more about:


• the temporary closure of the Welney Wash Road in July & August and why 
this is happening


• how the work will protect Welney village from flood risk

• how the Ouse Washes flood storage reservoir works

• the Ouse Washes Section 10 bank raising project


We want our event to be an inclusive and positive experience for everyone. Please let us know if 
you have any needs that require adjustments to ensure your full ability to participate by contacting 
our Public Liaison Officer using the details below. Please be re-assured that the information you 
share with us will be treated with respect and confidentiality.


For more information contact our Public Liaison Officer, Monica Stonham: 

Email: ousewashesprojectea@gmail.com 

Phone: 07534 457348.


Covid-19 preventative measures: we will be maintaining social distance and good hygiene 
measures on the day to prevent covid infections. If you experience symptoms of Covid-19 please 
do not attend. We will be providing a link to our virtual exhibition for anyone who cannot attend in 
person.


This event is for Ouse Washes bank raising works only.
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